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Background and Rationale 
 
The future of landscape conservation and regional stewardship in the Crown of the Continent 
relies in large measure on the simple fact that over 100 government agencies, non-
government organizations, and place-based partnerships are working in the region. Each 
effort – whether regional (i.e., Crown-wide) or sub-regional – came into existence because of 
a government mandate or because a conservation or stewardship need/opportunity was not 
being addressed. And, each initiative continues to operate because it has mobilized the right 
people around a compelling purpose, and has found sufficient financial support to continue its 
work. 
 
While the efforts of each agency or initiative are important to conservation and stewardship 
in the Crown, no intiative works in a vacuum – all interact with at least some of the other 
region’s initiatives. Based on the observations at the conference convened by the Lincoln 
Institute of Land Policy (LILP) and the Public Policy Research Institute (PPRI) in spring 2007, 
along with our research on regional and sub-regional efforts in the Crown, conservation and 
stewardship efforts in the region could be improved by convening a sustained forum to engage 
multiple stakeholders – exploring how the various programs and intiatives can work together 
to support individual and collective efforts. The attached “strategic map” futhers outlines 
and explains this rationale. 
 
 
Purpose 
 
In response, LILP and PPRI are convening a two-day roundtable to: 
 

1. Share individual interests and objectives; 
2. Identify common values among the diversity of stakeholders; 
3. Explore opportunities to advance common interests; and 
4. Craft an agenda for effective action. 

 
Our goal is to engage a representative group of public land and resource managers, private 
land-owners, and key stakeholders – including conservation groups, local elected officials, and 
the research and education community to engage in a candid and constructive conversation 
for two days. The attached diagram provides a picture of the various “communities of 
interest.” 
 
The role of LILP and PPRI is to catalyze, coordinate, and convene – not to duplicate existing 
efforts. The future role of LILP and PPRI will depend on the outcomes of this roundtable. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


